
DURHAM KENNEL CLUB 

Regular ~1eeting 

March 15 , 198 2 

The meeting was called to order by the President. 

The minutes of the last meeting were approved as read. 

Marjorie White announced the Board of Directors at their last meeting 
had suggested and approved an assistant positon t o the Treasurer. 
This person would work with the Treasurer and be a back up to the j ob. 

Ann Walthall had been suggested aa a candidate and she has accepted 
the position. 

It was also announced that two ladders had been purchased by the club 
that would reach the ceiling so lights and filters could be changed. 

The Club had received a letter from the Piedmont Bulldog Club requesting 
Bulldogs be released from our 1982 Fall Show to enable them t o have a 
specialty show in Lexington. Motion was made , seconded and unanimously 
approved. 

It was announced the Tracking Test set for April 12th was progressing 
nicely. 

Larry Smith announced the next Tailwaggers meeting was set for April 17th. 

Marjorie White reported that the social hour for the judges was set at 
the Ramade Inn in Raleigh. She explained the Board had approved a buffet 
of hor d'oeuvres. There would be no charge f or club members and non-members 
would be $20.00 each. Anyone planning to attend were urged t o make 
reservations. 

Voted in as r egular members were: Karen Belurry and Kathy Erwin. 

Voted in as Associate members w~re: Ruth Benton and Judith Gillooly. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully Submitted 

i~~~ 
Secretary 


